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You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

Hello, my name is 

I'm writing to extend my support to Port Rexton Brewing Company for the proposed lounge within the
existing retail  establishment at 286 Torbay road.  I reside nearby and shop there on a weekly basis. I
believe that introducing a lounge area would enhance the business. To the best of my knowledge, there
are no other craft beer  sales nearby.  I don't foresee any negative impact on the surrounding
neighborhood especially since it's located within a commercial plaza. I hope that this proposal is
approved. 

Sincerely, 


